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All of us at the Gallatin National Forest Avalanche Center--- Mark Staples, Eric Knoff and I, Doug Chabot---
want to thank you for a great year.  We are grateful for the community support of the Gallatin National Forest
and Friends of the Avalanche Center.   This month finishes our 21st year of operation with a record 145
avalanche advisories.  
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